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CEPF comment on Annex1 Part I & Part II:

Part I

Ad 1.1 –1.6 in general

CEPF considers the mentioned elements as essential part of the UN/ECE, FAO committee work. They provide a unique source for very needed and valuable information on international level.

Ad 1.1 & 1.2 in detail

The Timber Bulletin is a very important part of the Committee´s work. No other source provides the same quality of information. The same goes for the TBFRA.

Ad 1.4 in detail

It is very important that the Committee supports the CEE countries research to complement the needed and valuable information.

In this respect it is also essential to build up contact with the private sector in the CEEC as one important step to promote SFM.

Part II

CEPF considers this element as very valuable as normally this information could only be accessible via consultants.

Dear Kit,

Please apologize this delayed answer. I hope you had a good start in the New Year.

Best wishes and kind regards
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